
Meeting Minutes from AGM 

August 7
th

, 2013 started at 6:30pm 

Location Marysville Park 

Burk Kretschmer-President introduced Challenger who was in attendance to the meeting to do coaches 

training. Camp ended at 8pm. 

Meeting with the coaches started at 8:05pm.  

• Discussed drill book that Challenger had brought for the coaches 

• Briefly discussed our coaches manual 

• Discussed start date of season 9/6/14-10/25/14 

• If we have to cancel a whole day of Saturday games they will be made up the following Sunday 

• Individual game cancellation will be routed through Sherri Kretschmer she will get with the head 

ref to make sure refs are available along with fields. 

• Nicole Fletcher reviewed our financials and 501 (c) 3, she reviewed information contained in the 

coaches packets, announced that Joy’s catering will be back again this season. 

• Burk mentioned that Shutterfly for those that are good with computers as a tool for notifying 

players/parents about games and updates and that photos can also be added. 

• Nicole Fletcher reviewed concussion forms that are in the coaches folders for new players and 

that until they are signed by the player and parent those players cannot participate in field 

practice or games. Once they are completed they are to be turned back into her. 

• J&L will be doing our photo’s again this season photo packets are in the coaches folders each 

player even if not placing an order have them fill out a photo order sheet so they can receive a 

free 5x7 individual photo. 

• Discussed passing out of uniforms and a few are still on order each coach has a size sheet with 

noted on which players get what sizes and if we are still waiting on their order to come in.  

• AGM meeting adjourned at 8:58 pm. 

• Quick board meeting was held  after AGM we voted to bring Dan Gray in as our new head ref. 

Sherri made the motion Charisse seconded the motion and all other’s in attendance were all in 

favor.  Sherri was to contact Dan to see if he would accept the position.    Dan Gray did accept 

the position as the head referee and he will work with Burk and other board member to be 

brought up to speed and get going on the upcoming season.  Adjourned at 9:30pm  

 


